NORTH DAKOTA
Association of
SECONDARY SCHOOL PRINCIPALS

NDASSP
125 Slate Dr. Suite 7
Bismarck, ND 58503

April 12, 2017

NDHSAA
350 28 St. NW
Valley City, ND 58072

Dear NDHSAA Board of Directors,

The North Dakota Association of Secondary School Principals (NDASSP) would like to
formally request the ability to recognize the three winning schools of the newly created North
Dakota State Acalympic Competition during the North Dakota High School Activities
Association (NDHSAA) sponsored state basketball tournaments. NDASSP would like to make
this presentation in conjunction with the current Academic All State awards ceremony at the ND
State Basketball Tournaments.

The NDASSP State Acalympic Competition was initiated in 2016 with three schools being
crowned champions. The three categories are Class B small schools, Class B large schools, and
class A schools. Each team consists of 6 members and a coach that we would like introduced
during the current Academic All State awards ceremony. The students would be recognized at
the year following the competition, so the 2017 champions would be announced during the 2017-
2018 ND State Basketball tournaments.

NDASSP respectfully requests that the NDHSAA Board of Directors will approve this request so
these students will receive the recognition that they deserve.

cctfully,

fer Fremstad, President e,

North Dakota Association of Secondary School Principals

125 Slate Drive, Suite 7 * Bismarck, ND 58503 * 701-258-3022
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